Information for Curriculum and Instruction, CIT, committee and the Finance committee that WCCC is requesting:
1. Permission to apply for the Federal funded Perkins Grant for vocational schools. The 2009-2010 amount was $92,326.99. At the regional meeting in April the amount of money could not be confirmed but the expectation is “not much less than last year and in some cases perhaps an increase”.  The money is used for salaries, contracted services, professional services, field trips, conference and training for staff, supplies and equipment.
2. WCCC would like permission to proceed in July with the 3rd installment of the Rapid Prototype machine lease in Pre-Engineering.  This will be paid as the final payment of $15,600, to Allegheny Educational Systems.  The monies will come from Perkins and the pre-engineering budget.

3. WCCC would like permission to apply to the Educational Improvement Tax Credit Program.  We have been a recipient of this for the past three years and a local industry has provided over $80,000.00 into the WCCC machine shop program. No match is needed for this grant.
